
Motion to Midlothian Council 

Midlothian Council is opposed to Transatlantic Trade and Investment 
Partnership because it risks public service provision across the UK, and 
we need values of transparency in keeping our public services in public 
hands. Council should follow the lead of the Scottish Government and 
write to David Cameron to make sure that the NHS and other public 
services are excluded from any TTIP arrangement and, if it is not that he 
uses the veto at the EU to prevent TTIP progressing.  

Proposed by: 

Councillor Catherine Johnstone 

Seconded by: 

Councillor Jim Bryant 
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